
From: Gabriel Berry-Khan  
Sent: 09 December 2021 14:54 
To: David Fowler  
Subject: 2021/5844/P Liddell Road - cond 21 - Sustainability  
 
Hi David 
 
This application is for the condition worded as follows: 
 
21  Impact piling  

No impact piling shall take place until a piling method statement, 
prepared in consultation with Thames Water, has been submitted to and 
approved in writing by the local planning authority.  
The statement shall detail the depth and type of piling to be undertaken 
and the methodology by which such piling will be carried out, including 
measures to prevent and minimise the potential for damage to 
subsurface water infrastructure, and the programme for the works).  
Any piling must be undertaken in accordance with the terms of the 
approved piling method statement.  
Reason: To safeguard the existing public sewer infrastructure and to 
protect the structural stability of the neighbouring structures, in 
accordance with policies CS5 and CS14 of the London Borough of Camden 
Local Development Framework Core Strategy and policies DP24, DP26 
and DP27 of the London Borough of Camden Local Development 
Framework Development Policies.  

 
This condition is not in scope for Sustainability or LLFA consultation and we 
offer no comments. 
 
Best wishes 
Gabriel  
 
 
Gabriel Berry-Khan  PIEMA MInstP 
Senior Sustainability Officer (Planning) 
Community Services 
Supporting Communities 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Web:              camden.gov.uk  
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The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through 
remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please 
communicate with us by telephone or email. 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

 


